
In mid-2022, the Canadian Securities Administrators published a Consultation Paper on NI 43-101 Standards of Disclosure for 
Mineral Projects seeking stakeholder feedback on twelve main areas of the existing disclosure standards to better understand 
whether future regulatory changes may be required to improve and modernize the current disclosure requirements of NI 43-101. 
A high-level overview of stakeholder comments and feedback received will be presented. 

Participation in this webinar counts as a continuing professional development (CPD) activity. 

About Craig Waldie, P.Geo., FGC
Senior Geologist, Corporate Finance, OSC

Craig specializes in NI 43-101 compliance reviews of prospectuses, technical reports and other 
regulatory filings of mining companies. Craig worked on the 2011 revisions to NI 43-101 and on the 
recent CSA Staff Notice 43-309 Review of Website Investor Presentations by Mining Issuers. Prior to 
joining the Commission in 2006, Craig spent over 20 years in the mineral exploration and mining 
industry working domestically and internationally for multinational resource companies and as VP 
Exploration for several junior mining companies. Craig obtained his B.Sc. in Earth Science from the 
University of Waterloo and his M.Sc. in Mineral Exploration from Queen's University and is a registered 
P.Geo. in Ontario.

To register online:  h�ps://a�endee.gotowebinar.com/register/6725260010095456002

About James Whyte, P.Geo.
Senior Geologist, Corporate Finance, OSC

James Whyte joined the OSC in 2008 and specializes in reviewing technical disclosure by issuers in the 
mining and petroleum sectors. He worked on the revision of NI 43-101 and on OSC Staff Notice 43-704 
Mineral Brine Projects and the recent CSA Staff Notice 43-309 Review of Website Investor 
Presentations by Mining Issuers. Before joining the Commission, he was a staff writer in the Toronto 
bureau of The Northern Miner, and worked for consulting firms in mineral exploration, geotechnical, and 
environmental practice. He holds a P.Geo. designation in Ontario and is a Fellow of the Geological 
Association of Canada, with an M.Sc. in geochemistry from Queen's University and a B.Sc. in geology 
from the University of Toronto.

NI 43-101 Consultation: Stakeholder Feedback
February 1, 2023 from 12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m.
Craig Waldie, P.Geo. and James Whyte, P.Geo.

WEBINAR

Register online:  https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/7093842742612219741


